
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 

BID REFERENCE: 
 

BID DESCRIPTION AND CANCELLATION NOTICE CLOSING DATE AND TIME 

5/2/2/1 CON 0014 (2022-2023) APPOINTMENT OF A CONTRACTOR FOR THE EQUIPPING AND REPAIRING OF BOREHOLES 
AND STOCK WATER INFRASTRUCTURE IN THE KURUMAN AREA OF JOHN TAOLO GAETSEWE 
DISTRICT OF THE NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE. 
 
The above-mentioned bid, as advertised on 21 November 2022 on i-Tender (CIDB website), 
National Treasury e-Portal and Departmental website has been cancelled. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort you took in compiling and submitting your proposal to 
the department and look forward to any future proposals from yourselves. 
 
All enquiries regarding the cancellation should be directed in writing to Ms Emily Babedi, 
Mr Matome Mokala, Ms M Ranamane and Ms Rashida Goolam via email to: 
Emily.babedi@dalrrd.gov.za, matome.mokala@dalrrd.gov.za , MmatheoR@dalrrd.gov.za 
and Rashida.goolam@dalrrd.gov.za 
 

15 December 2022 at 11:00 
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